
“The Sweetwater Union High School District shall be free from discrimination, harassment, intimidation and bullying against an individual or group based on age; gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; sex, actual or potential parental, family, or marital status that treats students differently on the basis of sex; race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic 
group identification, physical or mental disability, sexual orientation; the perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual 

or perceived characteristics.” SUHSD Board Policy 4030.” 

 

 

   
 

HUMAN RESOURCE SERVICES DIVISION 
M   E   M   O   R   A   N   D   U   M                      

Date:  August 1, 2025 
To:  SEA Unit Members 
From:  Karen Hernandez, Director of Human Resources 
Re: Certificated Vacancies for the 2025-26 School Year 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Certificated employees qualified and interested in being considered for the positions indicated below should complete 
Certificated Application for a Posted Position, Form No. 8029-A, which is available in the Human Resource Services Division. 
All applicants are required to hold a valid credential that authorizes the specific subject area in a departmentalized 
class. If you are unsure whether you are qualified and credentialed for a post, we encourage you to submit an 
application. You could also submit a request to review your credentials for qualification to the following email 
credentials@sweetwaterschools.org. 
 
In accordance with Article 35.2 SEA unit members will not be eligible for voluntary transfer during the first year of their 
probationary period. 
 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

PLEASE POST 
 
  

THERE ARE NO VACANT POSITIONS AT THIS TIME DUE TO 
DECLINING ENROLLMENT. 
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